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THE FLASH-FLOOD WATCH HAS BEEN EXTENDED UNTIL 6PM 

FRIDAY 30th  

 
 

Issued at 6:00 am, Thursday 29th September, 2022 
 

A predominantly southerly wind flow will bring equatorial moisture across Saint Vincent and the 

Grenadines (SVG) during the next couple of days. The southerly flow coupled with an upper level 

trough could result in a high chance of moderate to heavy showers and isolate thunderstorms. 

Model guidance is indicating 2 inches (~50mm) of rainfall across SVG by Thursday night with 

further accumulation on Friday. 

 

Based on this prediction and due to the already saturated nature of the soil, the flash flood watch 

has been extended to 6pm Friday 30th, September 2022. 

 

Residents and motorists in areas prone to flooding and landslides or near rivers and streams 

should exercise caution. 
 

 

A Flood-Watch is issued when conditions are favourable and there exists the possibility of flooding during 

the watch period. 

 

 

This flash-flood watch may be upgraded to a warning if conditions warrant. 
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